
             
                  

 
 
 

 
 
June 14, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
  
We have successfully completed the 2020-2021 school year and it is now time to plan for the summer!  We would 
like to inform you of several wonderful opportunities you and your family can take advantage of throughout the 
next few months.  
 
Our last day of school is Wednesday, June 16th and students will be dismissed at 12:50pm. Breakfast and 
lunch will be served on this day and the final report card will go home with in-person students or mailed 
for remote students. 
 
We recommend that students attend the free in-person Butler Summer Program: June 28- July 23rd from 8:00 
– 11:30am.  Free transportation, breakfast, and lunch will be provided. 
 
Other summer resources: 

• Free Grab and Go meals are available all summer for all students. Find a meal site near you: 
MEALS4KIDS.ORG/MEALS  or call 1-800- 645-8333 

 
• Summer Reading Programs at Pollard Memorial Library: This year’s theme is Tails and Tales! Sign up to 

participate on Beantsack https://lowelllibrary.beanstack.com/reader365  . Please see video about Summer 
Reading—https:// www.youtube.com/watch?v=peIc_HMG30U&t=22s  

 
 
Important dates to remember for start of the year:  

• TUESDAY, AUGUST 31st   = 1ST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 2021-2022 
• FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 3RD = NO SCHOOL LABOR DAY RECESS 
• WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 7TH   = EARLY RELEASE AT 12:50PM for ALL Butler Students 

 
Please check our website www.lowell.k12.ma.us/butler for any additional information and updates. 
Please call the school at 978- 937-8973 if you have any questions and concerns. 
 
HAVE A HEALTHY AND FUN SUMMER!! 
 
Teresa Soares-Pena 
Principal 

FOR TRANSLATION SERVICES: https://translate.google.com/ 
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